
 

 

15 February 2022 

Notice on the ‘Publication of a supplement containing revised national accounts 

statistics as well as a discussion of the conceptual, methodological, 

classification and source data changes’ 

On 25 August 2021 Statistics South Africa (Stats SA) published the revised 

benchmarked estimates of gross domestic product (GDP) for the period from the first 

quarter of 1993 to the fourth quarter of 2020. This was followed by the release on 

7 September 2021 of revised GDP numbers for the first and second quarters of 2021.  

Owing to the close proximity of the release of the September 2021 Quarterly Bulletin 

to the Stats SA releases, the South African Reserve Bank (SARB) required more time 

to provide a comprehensive set of historical tables. Since then, selected historical 

statistics were published on the SARB website on 21 October 2021 and 15 December 

2021. A supplement containing all the revised national accounts statistics from 1946 

as well as a discussion of the conceptual, methodological, classification and source 

data changes will be published by the SARB on 22 February 2022. Note that the 

supplement contains minor revisions to certain time series published on 15 December 

2021. 

 

All national accounts enquiries can be directed to Elriette Botes at  

Elriette.Botes@resbank.co.za  

 

The media can send any queries and questions to media@resbank.co.za 

 

Issued by SARB Media Relations 

media@resbank.co.za 
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